
  
   

 

17th December 2015 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Model club will be running again next term from 6th Jan 10th Feb. If your son would like to take part again 

please make the payment of £40.00 online via scopay by 4th January 2016. This term there will only be 5 

lessons, there is no lesson on 13th January. 

 

If your son no longer wishes to take part could you please let me know as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs L Rinaldi 

Finance officer 

lbr@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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